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Drama News
As the New Year begins, we want to say a 
HUGE congratulations to Year 11 GCSE Drama 
student Charlie C, for an amazing run in the 
MAST Christmas production of “Alice: A Musical 
Adventure in Wonderland”. 

Many Gregg staff and students saw Charlie in 
this production and are all in total agreement that 
Charlie was outstanding as the King of Hearts. 
Charlie showed real stage presence, skill and 
perfect comedy timing.

A review for Voice FM 
singled out Charlie in 
their review:

“I must give a huge 
mention to Charlie C 
who played the King of 
Hearts.

It is difficult to describe 
what it is that makes 
someone have a 
unique talent, but for 
me his was a stand-out 

performance reminding me 
of a young Rowan Atkinson 
and delighting the audience 
with his cheeky, well-spoken 
humour and his rendition of, 
“I Love Rock and Roll”.”

What high praise!!! Well 
done Charlie, we are all so 
proud of you!

It is only fitting that Charlie 
deserves an Oscar of the 
Week for his work….and we 
have high hopes for the real 
thing in the future, Charlie!

Marty S Year 7 was also 
awarded an Oscar of the 
Week, for being incredibly 
helpful and positive in Robin 
Hood rehearsals. 

Well done!

Mrs Azor
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January Events

18th - Inter Schools Bouldering Competition
19th - Year 8 History Trip to Science Museum, London

19th - FROGS Meeting 6pm in school
20th - Years 8-11 HPL Students to Sir Ranulph Fiennes talk

21st - Art and Music Scholarships
23rd - Year 8 English Trip to Harry Potter

24th - Year 7 and 8 House Rugby
25th - Year 9 House Rugby

24th-25th - Year 11 Parent Consultation Evening
27th - House Badminton

28th - Year 6 Entrance Assessment
30th - HPV Jabs for Year 8 and 9

DATES TO LOOK OUT FOR



www.thegreggschool.org

2

 

Historians of the Term
Congratulations go to Zoe B in Year 7 and to 
Autumn R in Year 11 who have won the Key 
Stage 3 and Key Stage 4 Historians of the Au-
tumn Term award. 

They both win a Cadbury goody bag and certif-
icates. Well done girls for producing some out-
standing History work last term! Mrs Walker

 

Are you having a 
New Year ‘declutter’? 

Mrs Kour would appreciate donations of 
magazines you no longer want for a range of Art 
projects.  In addition, we have a textile recycling 
bank located to the left of the main school gates, 
and can accept old clothes, textiles and shoes.  
We receive 30p for every kilo collected.

Many thanks for your support.

PlayerLayer Discount
Our sports kit provider PlayerLayer are currently 
offering a 20% discount code on all purchases.

Please use GREGGSCH-20 code at the checkout. 


